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Racke News

We arrived in the US on May 29th.
Being with our children and grandson
here in Florida has been a special
time. Beth, Samuel and grandkids
will be coming from Peru tomorrow
to join us for Christa’s marriage to
Fernando Lozada the 19th of July.

Last month we attended family week
for our mission in Virginia. We were
blessed by the meetings.

For our last two furloughs we have
attended a Spanish church here in
Bradenton, Fl. David has been
preaching and we have enjoyed being
reunited with our friends in the
Spanish Church.

We plan to have our home base this
term again in Bradenton, Florida. We
will be near David’s parents. His dad
was in an accident last year and still
needs much care.

Fernando and Christa to be married
July 19,2012

July 2012

In October we are scheduled to be at two
missionary conferences in Greenville, South
Carolina and New York City. The pastor in Las
Marias, Puerto Rico, where we worked for 16
years, invited us to preach in their 20th
anniversary meetings at the end of October. We
are very excited to see our dear brothers and
sisters again after 10 years.

Your prayers would be appreciated for us that we
would be a blessing and help to others here
especially in the Spanish Church. We also desire
that the Lord would use us in our own family to
bring our children closer to Him and be an
encouragement to them.

If you would like us to visit while we are in the
US please call and let us know. Our phone
number is 941-243-6658 and our address is
David Racke

12118 14t Ave. E.

Bradenton, Florida 34212.

Shower for Christa at the Spanish church
Grama with Josiah



